
 

 



 

previously held senior academic leadership positions in the California State University System. He also 
served as an interim Provost at our campus. He already expressed interest to serve as an external 
consultant to evaluate shared governance on our campus. 
 
The Committee discussed the options and arrived at the following consensus: 
 

o The Committee will interview both candidates separately to gauge their perspective on the 
process and evaluate 


